PRESS RELEASE

For Immediate Release Contact: Larry Cario

979-793-6357 or dianecario@yahoo.com

ST. PAUL'S SPRING FEST POSTPONED

NEEDVILLE, TEXAS, MARCH 15, 2020... Due to the Coronavirus COVID-19 crisis, St. Paul's Presbyterian Church's Spring Fest will be postponed to a date to be determined.

We hope everyone is understanding and will bear with us. A lot of meetings, time, energy, hard work, and organizing have gone into the planning of this event and we plan to make the rescheduled event even bigger and better.

On the bright side, the Spring Fest raffle and the party wagon raffle will still be held as scheduled on March 29, 2020, and will be streamed live on St. Paul's Facebook page. You do not need to be present to win. The raffle tickets and the party wagon tickets are still available at the following Needville locations: Prosperity Bank, New First Bank, Western Power, Hometown Tire and Service, Immanuel Church, Donut Shop, Remax / Vicki Miller, Front Porch Realty, Kinfolks Antiques, and St. Paul's Presbyterian Church.

For questions or more information, please contact Patty Ciampi-Suitt at 281-633-1952 or Larry Cario at 979-793-6357.

In the meantime, please pray for our community, our nation, and our world during this unprecedented time.

###